
 
Safe-Guarding Children at Western Road Community Primary School: At Western Road Community Primary, all staff take safeguarding children very seriously.  
All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection.  If you have any concerns about a child’s well -being, bullying or e-safety, please contact the 
Designated Teachers for Child Protection: Mr Montebello and Mrs Wooler. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
It was lovely to see so many people at our Parents’ Evenings this term.  We hope you found them informative and 
helpful.  If you were unable to attend but would like to discuss your child’s progress with their class teacher, please 
contact the school to make an appointment. 
 
World Book Day 
The school welcomed the author of the Alfie Jones series, David Fuller, on Monday, 4th March.  He spoke to the 
children about how he plans and writes his stories and what inspires his ideas.  The children celebrated World Book 
Day on Thursday, 7th March with lots of different book –related activities.  Thank you to everyone for coming into 
school in costume or for bringing in their favourite stories to share. 
 

 
 

News from Friends of Western Road 
Bunny Bop Disco 
Our next event is an Easter Disco! Put Thursday 4th April in your diary, look out for the posters around school and 
tickets on sale soon. 
 
AGM 
Our AGM is on Thursday 28th March at 2.15pm (at school).  We need at least 13 non-committee members to attend, 
so please come along if you are free. 
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Second-Hand Uniform Sale 
We will be having our last sale of the year on the last day of term, Friday 5th April.  We are looking for donations of 
Summer Dresses, shorts and any uniform in good, clean condition.  Please drop off at the school office between 
now and the end of term. 
 
Dates for your diary: 
Thursday 28th March 2.15pm – 3.20pm - FOWR AGM followed by committee meeting in the school library, everyone 
is welcome to attend 
Thursday 4th April 3.40pm – 6.45pm - Bunny Bop Disco (split into Key Stages) 
Friday 5th April 3.20pm - 3.45pm – Second-Hand uniform sale in the playground. 
Thursday 6th June 2.30pm – 3.20pm - FOWR Committee Meeting, all welcome 
Saturday 15th June 12.30pm – 3.30pm - Western Road School Summer Fair 
 
Friends of Western Road is a registered charity and as such we can receive donations at any time. If you or your 
employer wish to donate, please contact us at westernroad.friends@outlook.com.  Every penny raised goes direct to 
the school. 
 
You can also follow us on Instagram @friendswesternrd and Facebook @FriendsofWesternRoad. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
FOWR 
 
Important Dates (including Celebration Assemblies) 
 
Week beginning 11th March Science Week 
 
Friday, 15th March Red Nose Day (see separate letter) 
 
Friday, 15th March Day of Action for Climate Change (see separate letter) 
 
Monday, 18th March, 2.30 – 3.30pm Science Week display in the Hall (please note date change) 
 
Wednesday, 20th March, 9.15am Year Five Class Assembly to parents and carers 
 
Thursday, 28th March, 2.15pm – 3.20pm FOWR AGM followed by committee meeting 
 
Friday, 29th March, 9.15am Celebration Assembly 
 
Thursday, 4th April (split into Key Stages) FOWR Bunny Bop Disco 
 
Friday, 5th April, 3.20pm – 3.45pm   FOWR Second-hand uniform sale 
 
Friday, 5th April, 3.30pm End of Term Four 
 
 
Remaining INSET Days 2018 – 2019   Monday, 3rd June 
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